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Notice of Motion – West Rouge Automated Shuttle Trial - 
Lessons Learned  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 10, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    

1. That TTC staff, in collaboration with City of Toronto transportation staff, provide a 
presentation at the May 2022 Board meeting on the lessons learned from the West 
Rouge Autonomous Vehicle trial;  
 

2. That TTC staff report back to the Board by July 2022 on the feasibility of micro-
transit to increase ridership and decrease greenhouse gas emissions; and  
 

3. That the TTC's new Innovation and Sustainability Program develop an Autonomous 
Vehicle (AV) Strategy aimed at further evaluating and deploying AV technology.  
 


